
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING September 14, 2015 7:03PM 
 
Attending members: Randy Burns, Don Wiegel, and Matt Hull 
 
Also attending:  Mary Robertson, Michael Traynor, Dr. Kirsten Traynor, Shannon 
French, and David Griffith. 
 
Minutes from August’s meeting were read.  
 
No quorum for a meeting. What follows is information from tonight’s attendees: 
 
Michael Traynor & Dr. Kirsten Traynor were present and expressed interest in 
purchasing a property with a desire to store bees.  They wanted information on 
restrictions.  This would not be a commercial operation. 
 
David Griffith was present.  He bought a home at 21 Bell Lane that needs remodeling.  
The property has a trailer, and Mr. Griffith wants to make it look more like a house. He 
will contact Rick for a building permit. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:29 PM. 


